
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

P1/2- Salva for super talking in English.  for fantastic work on phonics. 

P3/4- Zahara for great answers with persuasive debate. Jessica & Ivana for 
super work with place value. 

P5/6- Lilly for super sports skills. Sophie, Matilda, Emily H, Mason, Lilyanna & 
Anna for being great role models for our school core values. 

P7- Anna-Mea, Maya & Noah for a great attitude to learning new sports. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

                                         

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 
 

            

 

 
         

 

          
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.22 
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Next week 

 Dinner Menu – Wk 1 

 

What’s on next week. 
Monday 17th March 
St Patricks Day – School Closed 
Tuesday 18th March– 
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Hockey – Girls (am) at R. Avenue 
Festival Practice (Poems)  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 19th March–  
Piano  
Hockey – Boys (am) at R. Avenue 
Shared Ed P5-7 @ St Columba’s   
Kids Club – 2-5pm 
Speech and Drama festival begins.  
Thursday 20th February–  
Flute 
Library Van 
P1-4 – Shared Education 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Hockey Club and Computer Club 
 

Shared Ed – KS2 
P5-7 had a great morning in Ballerin. 

They had sports coaching in both rugby 
and hurling/camogie. It is great to be 
able to make friends and learn some 

new skills. Shared Education will 
continue with more sports on 

Wednesday 19th March.   

Upcoming Sporting Events 
Mc Cloy Cup Qualifiers – (Girls) – Tuesday 18th March @ R. Avenue 

Pearson Cup – (Boys) – Wednesday 19th March @ R. Avenue 
Football League Finals – (Girls) – Wednesday 26th March @ R. Avenue  

 
  

Nessy Software 
It is great to see so many pupils already 

engaging with Nessy online learning. 
From early phonics work in hairy 
reading to increasing speed and 
accuracy in touch typing, it has 

something for all pupils to engage with 
and learn. If you have any issues getting 
logged in, please get in touch with your 

class teacher or email 
gorranps@gmail.com and we will try to 

get it sorted ASAP.  

Shared Ed – FS/KS1 
P1-4 had a lot of fun on their ‘meet and greet’ day with St 

Columba’s today. 100+ children having a ball at Cheeky 
Chimps! Shared Education will continue for P1-4 next 

Thursday 20th March.  

Library Van 
We are very fortunate to have the library van visit school every other Thursday. It is important that we continue to utilise this 
facility. We would encourage all pupils to borrow a least one book from the van each visit. If you need help with Library cards, 

please get in touch.  
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